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Minsk, Belarus - UPF volunteers went river rafting for four days as a Peace Road event under the motto 
"Peace Road - The Path to Peace and Creativity." 
 
From July 6 to 9, 2023, the 10 youth and two adults traveled 63 kilometers (more than 39 miles) on the 
Isloch, Western Berezina and Neman rivers. 
 

 
 
The experience allowed them to build team relationships, overcome difficulties, engage in deep and 
sincere conversations at evening campfires, and appreciate the beauty of forests and water. 
 
 


